
 

 

to 
- members of the Management Committee of ECNAIS and 
- other interested persons 
 
 
 
date : The Hague, 11 October  2013 
ref : ecais/13.4655/SSt/lh 
conc : Invitation MCM/Seminar 14 – 15 November 2013 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Following to our announcement letter of 13 September 2013, we officially invite you, 
representatives of the member associations of ECNAIS and other interested persons from your 
network, to attend the ECNAIS Seminar in Bucharest, Rumania on 14th - 15th November 
2013 
 
The theme of this ECNAIS’ seminar is: 
 

The role that civil societies play in developing 
independent education at all levels 

 
Seminar  
The aim of the seminar is to reflect on the role of civil societies in the developing of independent 
education at all levels: from primary education to vocational higher education. For more 
information, please see the detailed program (attachment). 
 
MC meeting 
The Management Committee Meeting (open for members only) will take place on Saturday 16 
November 2013 from 09H00 till 13H00.  
 
The seminar will take place in the Parliament building. The MCM and room reservations are in:   
 
Hotel Royal Bucure�ti 
B-dul Mircea Vod� nr. 28, Sector 3,  
Bucure�ti,  
România 
 

Telephone: 
+40-21-528.11.00,  

Fax: 
+40-21-528.11.01 

office@hotelroyalbucharest.ro   
http://www.hotelroyalbucharest.ro/en/  

 
 
When you arrive on Wednesday 13 September at Henri Coanda International Airport someone 
from the Rumanian organization UNDIPPR will be present to guide you to a taxi which will bring 
you to the hotel (at your expense).  
 



 

 

 
Registration can be done on line only on 
http://www.ecnais.org/bucharest-registration/ 
  
It is very important that we receive your registration no later than 31 October 2013, as we have 
to inform the hotel how many rooms we need.  
 
So please be sure to be in time!! 
 
We ask you to make sure that this invitation letter is circulated as soon as possible amongst your  
colleagues,  the board members of your association and in your wider network and please publish 
the letter, the program and registration form on your website/ in your e-newsletter. 
 
The seminar is also open for board members, headmasters and teachers of your member schools.  
 
It is possible to register as much members of your organization and broader network as required. 
 
The presence of the various national associations gathered in ECNAIS will contribute to the benefit 
of the seminar for our Rumanian hosts. 
  
So, please spread this invitation to whom it may concern. 
 
We hope to meet all of you at the Seminar in Bucharest in November. 
 
Kind regards, 
on behalf of the Executive Committee 
 

 
 
Simon Steen 
chairman ECNAIS 
 


